10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 12 May 1988

TORONTO ECONOMIC SUMMIT

Thank you for your letter of 12 May
about the FCO component of the delegation
for the Economic Summit. I am grateful
for the effort made to reduce it and agree
that it is acceptable.

(C.D. POWELL)

A.C. Galsworthy, Esqg., C.M.G.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

12 May 1988

Toronto Economic Summit

The Foreign Secretary would like the following to
accompany him to the Toronto Economic Summit:

Sir J Fretwell, Political Director

Mr R Q Braithwaite, DUSS (Economic)

Mr A C Galsworthy, Private Secretary

Mr C J R Meyer, Head of News Department

Mr T L Richardson, Head of Economic Relations Department
PA/Private Secretary

PA/Mr Meyer

This is a much smaller delegation than last year, and I hope
is acceptable to you.

(A C Galsworthy)
Private Secretary

C D Powell Esqg
10 Downing Street
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